
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
June 12, 2022 

 
 

 
Left to Right 
The Late SUSAN HUNTER (508 Pendleton Place) joined by Villa neighbors  
Marie Palagonia, Jane Rodgers and Stan Tatko enjoying our February Valentine's Dinner 
at Left Coast. 
 
 

 
 
 
IN LOVING REMEMBRANCE 
 
Villa neighbor LINNIE BAKER (856 Bayport Circle) generously donated a bench to our 
Chestnut Creek community in April in loving memory of her husband, PHIL BAKER.   
 
Our thanks to CC Master Association JOY LUNDHAL and her Grounds Team for helping 
to make this happen.  Please sit and relax and enjoy the beautiful nature and peaceful 
views from PHIL'S bench which is located at the circle near Bayport.   
 
See lovely photos and additional information below. 
 

Linnie Baker, of the Villas, donated a new bench to our community in April in loving 
memory of her husband, Phil.  Phil, Linnie and little Bella Rose enjoyed gazing at the lake 
together, and she wanted her neighbors to enjoy the view from Phil's bench as well.  It is 
located at the circle lake near Bayport Circle.  Thanks so much to Joy Lundahl and her 
Grounds Team for helping to make this happen.  Please “Sit, Relax and Enjoy” the 
beautiful nature and peaceful views from Phil Baker’s bench. 



    

   

   
 
 

 
 

 
"Learn to write your hurts in the sand and to carve your blessings in stone." 

Buddha 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


